
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 12, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH IS LESS THAN 3 WEEKS AWAY. AND HERE I SIT WITH 

LETTERS FROM SPRING LETTER MONTH THAT I INTENDED TO SHARE WITH YOU. SO, 

TODAY, HERE ARE A COUPLE MORE. 

[CAROL – APPLETON]  DEAR WRVM STAFF. YOUR RADIO STATION MEANS SO MUCH TO ME. 

OFTEN THE TEACHERS SPEAK RIGHT TO MY NEED AT THE TIME. GOD IS AMAZING. MANY 

YEARS AGO, KEYS FOR KIDS WAS THE SHOW MY SON USED TO WAKE UP TO. HE KNEW THAT 

WHEN IT WAS OVER HE NEEDED TO GET OUT OF BED. MY PRAYERS GO OUT FOR YOU. KEEP 

UP THE GOOD WORK. 

[JEAN – WAUPACA] DEAR WRVM. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR KEEPING ON THROUGH THESE 

UNCERTAIN DAYS! I SO APPRECIATE UPBEAT MUSIC AS I AM HOME BOUND NOW. PSALM 

31:14-15a IS A VERSE TO HANG ONTO. GOD HOLD YOU CLOSE! 

But I trust in you, LORD; I say, “You are my God.” 15 My times are in your hands; deliver me from the 

hands of my enemies, from those who pursue me. 

[ELIZABETH – JEFFERSON WI] DEAR WRVM. THANK YOU AGAIN FOR YOUR WONDERFUL 

STATION. I LISTEN OVER THE INTERNET OR MY PHONE APP. I MISS LEVI BUT REALLY LIKE THE 

NEW GUY, RANDY. TIMES ARE STRANGE AND UNPRECEDENTED RIGHT NOW BUT GOD IS IN 

CONTROL AND WE MUST BE FAITHFUL TO HIM NO MATTER WHAT. ENCLOSED IS A CHECK. I 

HOPE GIVING CAN SUPPLY YOUR NEEDS DURING THIS TIME. I PRAY IT ALL ENDS BEFORE 

PANDEMIC TURNS INTO PANDEMONIUM. TAKE CARE IN THE LORD. 

JEFFERSON IS LOCATED JUST NORTH OF FORT ATKINSON. HOW EXCITING IT IS TO SEE 

OUR PROGRAMMING REACHING OUT BEYOND THE REACH OF OUR RADIO SIGNAL VIA 

THE INTERNET. WE’RE ABLE TO MONITOR HOW MANY PEOPLE ARE LISTENING AT ONE 

TIME. OVER TIME WE’VE SEEN THE NUMBER FOR ‘PEAK LISTENERS’ GROW. I CHECKED IT 

YESTERDAY WHILE GRACE TO YOU WAS ON. THERE WERE 54 CURRENT LISTENERS. THE 

PEAK, THE HIGHEST NUMBER RECORDED IN THE RECENT PAST, WAS AT 136. I HAVE 

NEVER SEEN IT THAT HIGH. PEOPLE ARE LOOKING FOR ANSWERS; FOR HOPE. YOUR 

SUPPORT OF THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES HELPS TO MAKE THIS POSSIBLE.   

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING US WITH YOUR GIFTS AND YOUR PRAYERS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


